

J. Michael Brown, Environmental, Safety & Health Director Clifty Creek Power Plant mbrown@ovec.com

Dear J. Michael Brown:

Thank you for submitting information to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency in response to the Section 114 Information Request issued on July 6, 2023. EPA has reviewed the information you provided and has determined no further information is needed at this time. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

If you have any questions, please contact Jacob Herbers at 312-886-0405 or Herbers.Jacob@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

SARA Digitally signed by SARA BRENEMAN Date: 2024.07.01 10:28:35 -05'00'

Sara J. Breneman, Manager
Air Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Branch

cc: Janusz Johnson, Chief
Air Compliance Branch
Office of Air Quality
Indiana Department of Environmental Management
JJOHNSON@idem.IN.gov